
Email spoofing
We have been informed by Federations members and other officials that they
have  received  emails  impersonating  ECU  President,  Mr.  Zurab
Azmpaiparashvili   from  various  email  accounts.

If you receive a suspicious email and are uncertain of its validity, please ignore it
and if  you need any clarification please contact the ECU Secretariat.  Do not
respond  to  the  message  or  provide  any  information  until  you  confirm  the
legitimacy of the message.

Additionally as is known to all National federations, in connection and with the
serious criminal activity before few years, ECU asks payments only to its official
bank account in Credit Suisse according to its regulations and contracts.

 

 

 

http://www.europechess.org/email-spoofing/
http://www.europechess.org/police-confirms-forged-bank-documents-3rd-july-2018-press-release/
http://www.europechess.org/regulations/ecu-bank-account/

